
April 26, 2019

To: House State Affairs Committee

From: Wayne Aderhold (representing myself)

Re: HJR 7 – Constitutional Amendment: Appropriation Limits, Reserve Funds / statement in opposition

Chair Kreiss-Tomkins and Members

I am strongly opposed to this effort by the Governor because:

 The budgeting process is complicated and changes by the hour. There is no sense in establishing 
constitutional limits in this process.

 We already have representation to deal with these complicated matters (budgeting), it is the 
Legislature (you)! 

Please let HJR 7 die in committee.

Sincerely,

Wayne Aderhold

Homer


